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n Saturday 9th April Rev. Dr 
Weston addressed our 
Ministers, Pastors and 
Christian lay workers at 

Lancaster Gate, London, on the topic 
“The Principles of One Nation under 
God”. He based his talk on Ephesians 
2, 3 and 4, about breaking down walls, 
reconciliation, renewing our minds and 
spirits in the likeness of God to build 
God’s temple, and he inspired many 
Ministers and Pastors to want to work 
together in unity to build God’s 
Kingdom and realise the peace it will 

bring. And we had 12 new pastors who 
signed up to become members. 

We were very grateful for Dr. 
Weston’s willingness to come and 
address our Pastors as he has such a 
deep knowledge and familiarity with 
the Bible, so that he could talk to the 
Pastors in language that they could 
appreciate, and his warm, humble yet 
dignified and authoritative demeanour 
touched and opened people’s hearts. 
On Sunday 10th April Dr Weston 
spoke about Family Values, based on 
Ephesians chapter 5 and 6, which 
explains what the relationships in a 
Christian Household. He spoke in 
Pastor Michael Ampadu’s church, All 
Nations Christian Fellowship in 
Streatham, South London. Amazingly 
the first church that Dr Weston was 

attached to was also called All 
Nations! Pastor Michael and his wife, 
Sister Mavis, blessed 15 couples, 
helped by the Pastor and members of 
our local Unification Church, with the 
Resurrection level blessing, based on 
Family values.          
It was an amazing event, filled with the 
Pentecostal spirit and an outpouring of 
spirit, the service was truly blessed. 
One sister who is open spiritually saw 
True Parents dressed in gold, together 
with Jesus, and there were Absolute 
Good Spirits and Angels rejoicing and 
dancing. Another sister heard True 
Father asking the Unificationists to go 
to the front and sing Grace of the 
Garden, which we did. She also saw 
Jesus, and he told her that ”This is my 
harvest, so go and claim it and report it 
to True Parents.” And he told her that 
we should sing “Bringing in the 
sheaves, bringing in the sheaves, we 
shall come rejoicing, bringing in the 
sheaves”.   The congregation all 
testified afterwards that it was the most 
wonderful experience that they had 
ever known. Now the Pastor wants to 
study deeper and is currently observing 
the 40 Day separation blessing ritual. 
Before Dr. Weston left for Chicago he 
held a meeting with our A.B.C. 
Committee, giving us guidance and 
understanding about how to work 
successfully with Christian Pastors, 
and in particular Pentecostal Ministers, 
as they are the ones whom God is 
sending to work with us.
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